DEVELOPMENT BANK OF THE PHILIPPINES

Head Office: Sen Gil J. Puyat Avenue corner
Makati Avenue, Makati City, Philippines

07 February 2024

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BIDDING

Bid Reference No. G-2024-01: PROCUREMENT OF FUEL SUPPLY AND CHANGE OIL
SERVICES FOR THE DBP SERVICE VEHICLES
ABC: PhP48,799,053.46, inclusive of all applicable taxes

Attention: All concerned bidders and parties

1. Please be informed that the Development Bank of the Philippines (DBP) has resolved to
CANCEL the procurement for the above-cited to re-evaluate the Approved Budget of the
Contract (ABC) of the bid project.

2. Bidders who have paid the bidding documents fee may request for a refund through the
DBP BAC Secretariat via telephone number (02) 8818-9511 locals 2610 or 2608, or through

email at bacsecretariat@dbp.ph.

3. In case of rebid for the project, the Invitation to Bid shall be posted at the PhiGEPS and
DBP websites.

For the guidance and information.

SIGNED

Senior Vice President, and
Chairman, DBP Bids and Awards Committee
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